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Amendment to Agreement for Public Outreach Services for the OC Streetcar Project

On April 24, 2017, the Orange County Transportation Authority Board of Directors approved an
agreement with Katz & Associates, Inc., to provide public outreach services for the pre-construction
and construction phases of the OC Streetcar project for a four-year initial term with one, one-year
option term. Board of Directors’ approval is requested to exercise the option term effective June 1,
2021 through May 31, 2022.

Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute Amendment No. 7 to Agreement No.
C-6-1526 between the Orange County Transportation Authority and Katz & Associates, Inc., to
exercise the one-year option term for continued public outreach services in the amount of $465,634.
This will increase the maximum obligation of the agreement to a total contract value of $1,790,102.
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